
MEN'S GROUP TONIGHT
 Sunday Evening, October 31, 6 - 8pm - 

NOVEMBER 7
VETERANS DAY OBSERVANCE 

AT OBC DURING 10:30 AM 
WORSHIP SERVICE

(see bulletin for details)

LADIES LUNCHEON
Thursday, November 18 - 11:30 am 

Location: Archer's, 2030 Dorothy Lane

4715 Burkhardt Ave, Dayton, OH 45403 •(937) 254-2761•www.open-bible.org

Want to get plugged in? We need
help in the Nursery every 7 weeks 
and help once a month with
cleaning the Young Life Center. See
Angie Grimes if you can help.
Thank you in advance!

Ages 18-30 somethings
Tuesday Nights @ 7:00pm in the

Young Life Center
www.facebook.com/thecoreministry

core@open-bible.org

7th - 12th Graders
Sunday Mornings @ 9:30am

Wednesday Service @ 7:00pm 

Geovanny & Christine Mercado
Youth Leaders

We still need help with cleaning the
Young Life Center once a month. If you
would be interested in helping or have
questions please see Angie. Thank you in
advance.

Do you have a desire and calling to
work with children of preschool age as 
a teacher or a helper? If so, please see
Angie. This would be Sunday mornings 
on a rotating basis.

Bob Walls invites all men ages 19-99 to
his Men’s Bible Study on Sunday 
mornings at 9:30am. This class has 
grown treemendusly over the past few
months and many great things are
happening. See Bob Walls for more
info.  

Help us keep our Food Pantry stocked
by bringing in any non-perishable food
items and putting them in the food
barrell in the foyer. It would be greatly 
appreciated! Also monetary donations 
are always appreciated. Mark your 
offering, “Food Pantry”. Thank you
so much for your help!

If you would like to be featured as the
“Family Of The Week”, fill out a
Family Of The Week form in the foyer 
and place in the offering or give to an
usher. Individuals are encouraged to
participate also. This is a great way 
for us to get to know one another 
better!

If you will be going into the hospital
and would like a visit from the Pastor 
or one of the Elders, there are Hospital
Visit Request forms in the foyer. Fill
out one of these forms and place in the
black box in the foyer.

Thank you for everything you have
done and for your continued support
for the OBC Pantry. The Food
Pant ry can a lways use your 
donations, both with non-perishables 
being brought in and also monetary 
donations. Mark your offering “Food
Pantry.” Thank you in advance for 
helping us bless others. If you are in
need of food, please see Randy 
Hough.

The Outreach Team will be having a
Pop/Water Outreach at the Dayton Air 
Show this Sat. June 24. They are in
need of donations of pop and water 
and would welcome any volunteers to
help pass them out at the Air Show.
See Jim & Wendy Shepherd with any 
questions.

Come join one of our Bible Studies 
here at OBC during our Christian
Education hour on Sunday mornings 
starting at 9:30am. There is
something for all ages. Check out the 
schedule on the back of this bulletin.

We will have a Water Baptism 
service this Wed. October 18 at
8:15pm in the Young Life Center. If
you want to be baptized, please
sign-up in the foyer today.

Today is Membership Sunday. We will
be taking in new members. If you
desire to become a member and have
taken the Membership Class, please
contact Pastor Grimes or Pastor Dan
A g n e . W e w i l l h a v e a n o t h e r 
Membership Class later this year.

Anyone having food in any events in
the Young Life Center must clean up,
sweep, wash everything off, and
empty the trash cans. We are having
a big problem with ants because of
food & drinks not being cleaned up
proper ly. We apprec ia te your 
cooperation! Thanks in advance!

Attention Amazon shoppers! Don’t
forget when you shop at Amazon, go
to smile.amazon.com and put
Open Bible Christian Church as your 
charity choice and Amazon will
donate 0.5% of every purchase to
the church. Every little bit helps!

Pastor Grimes and Jacob have office
hours Tuesday-Friday from 12-5pm.
If you need to discuss something in
length with them, please try to do so
during those hours if all possible.
Both of them have a full plate on
Sunday mornings and if you need to
give something to them or talk about
church related issues, it would be
better to let one of the ushers know
and let them pass it onto them at an
appropriate time. Thank you for your 
consideration.

The next Men's Fellowship will be
Sun. June 13 at 6:00pm here at the
church. See Dan Agne for more
info.

The OBC Missions & Outreach
Ministry is hosting a Movie Night this 
Wednesday, Sept. 2. At 7pm. They 
will be showing “Tortured For 
Christ”. Plan to come out and invite
a friend! Come out a little early for 
popcorn and fellowship as the movie
will start promptly at 7pm.

There will be no Women’s Breakfast
this month. The next date event will
be announced at a later date.

We will be starting another CLASS 
1 0 1 , D i s c o v e r i n g C h u r c h
Membership next Sunday, Sept. 29
starting at 9:30am. This class 
teaches who and what our church is.
It’s the basic introduction to our 
church family. It’s also a requirement
for those desir ing to become
members at OBC. If you are
interested, please sign-up in the
foyer. Any questions, see Jim Brooks 
or Pastor Grimes.

The Empty Nesters will be going to
Fox & Hound in Beavercreek for 
lunch today at 12:30pm. This group
is for those whose children are grown
and left the nest and are looking for 
fellowship with other Empty Nesters.
See Sue and Carl Harlacher for more
info. 

We will be having a movie night this 
Wednesday, Oct. 23 for all the
adults while Graceland is having
their Kids Harvest Party. We will be
showing “Heaven Is For Real”. The
movie will start right on time at 7pm.
Make plans to join us!

We’d like to welcome all friends and 
guests to OBC today.  Whether this is 
your first time here or you attend 
regularly,  we consider it an honor to 
have you with us!

All 9:30am Sunday School classes 
and Sunday morning Bible studies 
will be postponed until a later date.

If you would like to start using the
“Text To Give” option, simply text the
word GIVE to our toll free number 
833-978-0624 and after a one time
setup of your account, you can
simply text GIVE to that number 
anytime to make a dontation. It’s as 
easy as sending a text!

Don’t see your birthday or anniversary 
listed? We would love to celebrate your 
special day with you. Please fill out a
Birthday/Anniversary form in the foyer 
and either drop in the offering basket or 
place in the little black box in the foyer.

AmazonSmile customers can now
support Open Bible Christian in the
Amazon shopping app on iOS and
Android mobile phones! Simply follow
these ins t ruc t ions to turn on
AmazonSmile and start generating
donations to OBC.

1. Open the Amazon Shopping app
on your device

2. Go into the main menu of the
Amazon Shopping app and tap into
'Settings'

3. Tap 'AmazonSmile' and follow the
on-screen instructions to complete
the process and Amazon will
donate a portion of your purchases 
to OBC.

By saving your aluminum cans and
donating them to OBC, you can help
fund our Royal Rangers ministry. Place
your bags of cans in the 3 black 
containers by the small entry steps by 
the YLC Foyer.

We want to know when your special
day is! If you havent already, please
submit your and your households 
birthdays and anniversaries to us.
There are submission forms in the
foyer. Fill one out and either drop in
the offering basket or place in the
little black box in the foyer. You can
also e-mail them to us.

We will be having a Worship Service
and Water Baptism this Wed., Sept.
9. The service will be from 7-8pm in
the main sanctuary with the Water 
Baptism immediately following at
8:15pm in the Young Life Center.
Sign up in the foyer if you desire to
be baptized. Also feel free to take a
Baptism Frequently Asked Questions 
form for more info.

Calling all OBC Faith Warriors! We will
be gathering at 1401 E. Stroop Rd.
from 10am to 1pm on Saturdays, Sept.
26 - Oct. 31 for prayer, fasting, and
peaceful vigil. There are sign-up
sheets in the foyer. See Mary Wells or 
Jim Brooks for more information.All ladies are invited to the annual

OBC Women’s Christmas Dinner on
Thursday, Dec. 10 at Presidential
Banquet Center. The cost is $22 for 
a delicious meal, drinks, and a
dessert. Bring a $10 gift if you want
to be part of the fun gift exchange.
See Angie Grimes for more info.
There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer.
The money is due by Dec. 6 and can
be given to Vicky Morrow or Linda
Boyce.

OFFERING
ENVELOPES

If you haven’t yet picked up your 
Offering Envelopes for 2021, please
pick those up in the foyer today.

Need a Bible reading plan for the
new year? The Discipleship Journal
has created a simple Bible reading
plan that is called the 5x5x5 plan. 5
minutes a day, 5 days a week, 5
ways to dig deeper. Take a reading
plan in the foyer for FREE!

There will be no Wednesday night 
services in the month of January.

If you haven’t yet filled out your OBC
2021 FAITH ACTIVATION card,
please prayerfully consider what
God would have you give this year to
OBC and fill out the card and return
the top portion to the church. Keep
the bottom portion for your records.
Pastor Grimes will pray over each of
the cards that God will abundantly 
bless you and meet all your needs in
2021 and beyond! There are Faith
Activation Cards in the foyer.

Pastor Dan Agne has been leading
an online discussion group called
“Taking the Sermon Home”. We
further explore how Sunday’s 
sermon and the Word of God can
apply in our lives.

There are 2 ways to join in at
7:00pm on Wednesdays…

For smart devices and computers,
go to https://www.bit.ly/sermon2home. 
It connects video and audio.

To join by telephone, call +1 929 436
2866, then respond with meeting ID:
815 6825 7455## You will hear 
“elevator music” until we begin. Join
us online this Wednesday at 7:00pm.
“Come on somebody!”

Nursery
Ages 0-2 years

Preschool
Ages 3-Kindergarten
Children's Church 

Grades 1-6

Wednesday, April 28 will be
Session Six in this series. The final
two seesions will be held in June.
Whether you have attended any of
the past sessions or not, you will
b e b l e s s e d w i t h a g r e a t e r 
understanding of the Holy Spirit
and the presence of God in YOUR
life. 

Two new classrooms are being
added to the rear of the Young Life
Center! As tempting as it is to view
the progress, please DO NOT go
past the blue safety divider wall to 
sneak a peak. We will take photos 
periodically to keep you updated.

BLUE SAFETY DIVIDER WALL

Held each last Thursday of every 
month at Christopher’s Restaurant,
2318 E Dorothy Lane in Kettering.
Ladies of any age welcome, and no
sign-up is required…. just show up.
For more information, call Sue at
(937) 750-0173

We have a special gift for you! 
Please come up to the front 
immediately following this morning’s 
service, receive your gift, and meet 
our Pastors. Also, please fill out the 
Connection Card you received or 
point and click here to fill it out 
online!

IT IS CONFIRMED!  We are having 
our August Monthly Get-Together 
at the Dayton Dragon's Game on 

Tickets 
a block 

foyer, pay in 
"Men's 

ticket in your 

FEMA HELP FOR FAMILIES 
LOSING LOVED ONES FROM 

COVID-19

Recent legislation now provides 
assistance for funeral costs of 
family members passing on from 
COVID-19. To view qualifications 
and limitations, visit https://
www.fema.gov/disasters/
coronavirus/economic/funeral-
assistance

31st Emily Balazs

OCTOBER ANNIVERSARIES

31st Jimmy & Sara Love 

Continuing into November, our 
Wednesday Night study will be 
focused on hearing God's voice. 
We will be examining scripture 
and practical advice from 
Christian leader Dr. David 
Stine's book called 
"Contact". No purchase necessary!

We will have a special 
presentation November 7 in our 
Sunday morning service. It will  
honor those within the OBC 
community who served in the 
United States military. If you are 
a veteran, we want to include 
your service and picture in the 
presentation. Please check the 
Veterans List in the foyer and 
add your information if you are 
not on it. Photos can be emailed 
to pastordan@open-bible.org. 
Deadline: Oct 31st after the 
Sunday Service.

NOVEMBER

3rd  Scott Asher
4th  Jim Brooks
7th  Peter Presson
15th  Robert Brewer
17th  Jeremiah Frison
18th  John Fecke
23rd  Shari Goecke
29th  Jordan Smith

NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARIES

21st Bob & Belle Walls

OCTOBER 

obc
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SUNDAYS
Celebration Service    .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .10:30am

Graceland Kids Ministry 
Sundays 10:30am  

WEDNESDAYS (Family Night) 
Adult Bible Study.  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  7:00pm
W.I.P YTH (Youth)  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  7:00pm 

Adult Bible Study.  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  7:00pm

4715 Burkhardt Ave, Dayton, OH 45403 • (937) 254-2761 • www.open-

We offer Online Giving. You can give
anytime from your computer or smart
phone at:

www.open-bible.org/online-giving

We offer free internet access.
OBC guest access
password is jesusis1

@obcdayton

www.facebook.com/obcdayton

"Building Relationships that make a Difference"

Can't be at a service?  Watch our 
services live on your computer or 

smartphone at 
www.livestream.com/obcdayton

or on our Facebook page
www.facebook.com/obcdayton

Simply open the 
camera on your phone 
and hold up to the QR 

Code to GIVE 
ONLINE.

open-bible.org/online-giving

Sunday
Christian Education Hour . . . . . . . . . . .9:30am
Nursery 0-2yrs
Kindergarten 3-7yrs
Middlers 8-12yrs
Youth 13-18yrs
Men's Bible Study 19+yrs
Women's Bible Study 19+yrs
Membership Class
Connections Class

Celebration Service .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 9:00am &10:30am

Wednesday (Family Night) 
Adult Bible Study. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00pm
D4C Youth Service.  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  7:00pm
Girls Alive . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00pm
Royal Rangers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00pm

CHILDCARE PROVIDED FOR ALL SERVICES
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